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TCC and Alyeska Pipeline Service Company Renew

Contract for Oil Spill Prevention and Response Services
Anchorage, AK - TCC, LLC (TCC) announces a renewed contract relationship with Alyeska Pipeline Service

Company (Alyeska) to conduct oil spill prevention and response services protecting Prince William

Sound.

Sheri Buretta, Chugach Alaska Corporation Chairman of the Board, expressed her pride in having TCC

continue to support the mission of Alyeska. “Our people have lived in Southcentral Alaska for more than

5,000 years, so we are committed to supporting the safe transportation of oil through our ancestral

waters. I’m especially proud that the competency and qualifications of our people were instrumental in

renewing this contract. We thank Alyeska for the professionalism they bring to Alaska’s oil industry, and

we look forward to continuing to meet the high standards they have set over the last five decades.”

TCC was created after the Exxon Valdez Oil Spill, bringing together the Alaska Native regional and village

corporations most impacted in a venture focused on protecting the waters of Prince William Sound. TCC

has successfully performed prevention and response services for Alyeska since 1994. During that time,

TCC has provided oil spill and emergency response services, oil spill prevention support, and oil spill

boom and equipment deployments, during normal and emergency operations, drills, exercises, and

training.

The renewal recognizes the exemplary care

and performance TCC has shown for almost

30 years with a long-term contract that

solidifies a shared commitment to

protecting the environment of Prince

William sounds and surrounding region.
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“Alyeska looks forward to continuing to pursue our shared commitment to responsibly operating in

Prince William Sound,” said Betsy Haines, Alyeska’s Interim President.

Paul MacDonald, TCC General Manager touched on TCC’s longevity and the commitment that the

organization, down to each individual, has to the success of the renewed contract. “I started my career at

TCC almost 30 years ago. From the start as an oil spill response technician to where I am now, I’m proud

of the work we do in protecting Prince William Sound not only for the region but also for the safety and

wellbeing of our people and community.” MacDonald continued, “As a member of the community, I truly

believe we are the best suited for the task.”

About TCC

TCC is a partnership between the Tatitlek Corporation, the Chenega Corporation and the managing

partner Chugach Alaska Corporation. TCC commits to honoring our responsibilities as guardians of Prince

William Sound by actively preventing and effectively responding to any oil spill, preserving the land,

waters, and wildlife for future generations. Learn more at tccalaska.com.
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